PINKHAM & GREER
CIVIL ENGINEERS

28 VANNAH AVE. PORTLAND, ME. 04103
Tel: 207.781.5242 Fox: 207.781.4245

File: 10112

January 29, 2015

Ms. Barbara Barhydt, Planning Department
City of Portland

389 Congress Street, 4th Floor

Portland, ME 04101

RE: ST. LOUIS ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

Dear Barbara,

We are pleased to submit the attached application for adding 3 new parking spaces
and a wheelchair lift to the St. Louis Roman Catholic Church on Danforth Street.
Currently there is no easy way for wheelchair people to access the building. By
adding the lift we are able to allow them easy access to the church.

The access location will be through a reconfigured window on the east side of the
building. We have investigated other locations for the lift or ramps and determined

this is the best fit.

The total of new impervious cover that we are adding to the site is 762 sq. ft. This is
below the threshold for requiring stormwater treatment.

We do not anticipate any change in the traffic to or use of the church.

We would like to complete this project in the early spring as soon as the paving
plants open.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

PINKHAM & GREER,
CIVIL ENGINEERING
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